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ADVICE 

Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 17 May 2024 

Area:             Brisbane pilotage area

Locality: Town Reach, Brisbane River 

Activity: Temporary closure of waters

Mariners are advised that:  
 
Temporary closure of waters of the Town Reach, Brisbane will occur for approximately one (1) hour 
between 2300hrs on Friday 17 May 2024 to 0500hrs on Saturday, 18 May 2024. 
 
Instalment of bridge support cables on the Kangaroo Point Green Bridge will be conducted requiring a 
section of the Town Reach, Brisbane River to be temporary closed to all ships. 
 
The “defined river closure” is bounded by an imaginary line from position latitude  27°28.162’S and 
longitude 153°02.031’E across the Brisbane River in a westerly direction to position latitude 
27°28.162’ S and longitude 153°01.851’E, along the western bank of the Brisbane River in a southerly 
direction to position latitude 27°28.429’S and longitude 153°01.875’E then across the Brisbane River 
in a easterly direction to position latitude 27°28.429’S and longitude 153°02.049’E, than back along 
the eastern bank of the Brisbane River to position latitude 27º28.162’S and longitude 153°02.031’E. 
 
Queensland Water Police will in attendance to enforce the defined river closure. 
 
Refer to the attached ‘Harbour Master’s Direction’ for further information. 
 
 
 
 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone 07 3632 7500  Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Brisbane) - Maritime Safety Queensland 
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